

# Streets, Buildings, & Grounds Committee Minutes

March 7<sup>th</sup>, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:09pm.

Present: Broc Reaser, Karl Wilkins, Mollie Wilkins, Tim McKay, Tom Steensma, and John Raymond

- Discussed street paving and chip seal
- Chris needs 1 ton more cold patch for pot holes.
- Chris wants to get ad in paper for summer help.
- Bridge repairs from our inspection last April 2017 need to be completed before April 2019 our next inspection date.
- We need a new map for cemetery and find out what it cost? Or possibly get copies from Shawn.
- Discussed Chris Shepard getting lots of calls for the cemetery, what can we do to help free up the line, add another line,
- Sidewalks- should we replace or remove
- Lock on the garage need to be replaced will need 12 keys needed or possible key fab.

Meeting adjourned at 8pm